Welcome Meeting
Organized by: Department of English
Date: 18.10.2023
Venue: Department of English

The Department of English organized the Welcome Meeting for the first year UG students on
18.10.2023. The meeting was chaired by the Principal Dr Pramilarani Behera. HOD English, Mrs
Pragyan Mohanty, Dr. SS Dash, Miss Gayatri Ray and Miss Sushree Sangeeta Parida
welcomed the students and offered them advice regarding their career opportunities. The
meeting was well attended by the students of the Department of English.







